
Pioneer Parents

DARE Graduation is quickly approaching on April 10th and Officer Dunlap is in

need of your help. Graduation takes place from 4:30-5:30 in the small gym at

the Ashwaubenon High School and this is what he needs help with:

~~Set-up from 1:00 to 2:30 which involves stage set-up, chair set-up and

decorating. The more parents we have to help the faster the task.

~~We also need parents to stay afterward to help with clean-up of the

Commons and Gymnasium areas from 5:45-6:30. There will be a reception in

the Commons after the graduation with refreshments.

~~Please contact Officer Dunlap by sending the bottom portion of this form

back to school with your child or by contacting her yourself.

Thank you in advance for your help.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

____I will be at the High School to help with set-up from 1:00 to 2:30 on

4/10/2024

____I will be able to help with clean-up after the reception from 5:45 to 6:30

Name: ____________________________________________________

Phone: ______________________

Officer Dunlap can be reached at 445-4675 or JDUNLAP@ASHWAUBENONK12.ORG


